THAN         

Tampa Homeowners, an Association of Neighborhoods

September 5, 2012

THAN People:

The next THAN Meeting will be held on Wednesday, September 12, 2012, from 6:30 till 8:30 p.m. at the LORETTA INGRAHAM RECREATION COMPLEX, 1615 N. Hubert Ave. in West Tampa. Recall that the Union Station parking lot will be used as a staging area for repairs on the Selmon Expressway for the next few months, thus we must change our meeting place for a while.  Also note that the recreation centers close at 9:00 p.m. sharp so our meeting must end before that time.
I am sending the final draft of the minutes of the August Meeting.  Thank you, Margaret Vizzi for pointing out that I forgot to include Shannon Edge’s report.  Shannon: it was nothing personal, just an oversight.  Thanks also to Wofford Johnson and Patricia Torres for a couple smaller corrections.  

Out guest at the September Meeting is Mayor Bob Buckhorn in his annual conversation with us.  Please note that the meeting begins at 6:30 so as not to rush the visit.   

For those associations that have not renewed THAN membership, please send Martha Jean Lorenzo the completed membership renewal form and the dues.  Technically, the deadline for membership renewal is July 1, but the by laws give a grace period till after the October Meeting, but you don’t want to wait that long.

THAN Web Master Wofford Johnson has revised the THAN web site, www.tampathan.org. .  He would like us to look at it and send him comments.  In particular, he invites member associations who are sponsoring neighborhood activities to inform him so that he can post the information on this web site.  Contact him personally at wjohns7@tampabay.rr.com or (813) 837-8011. 

If you are no longer the THAN Representative of your organization or if someone else should also receive these announcements, please give me names and addresses. 

Remember that the Office of Neighborhood & Community Relations keeps a calendar of events on their web site:  www.tampagov.net/neighborhoods.  Inform them of your neighborhood activities and consult the calendar to see what others are doing.   Your association should be listed on the Neighborhood Registry and its information kept up to date.

                                                                        Sincerely yours,

                                                                        Fredric Zerla, Secretary

                                                                        11111 N. 21st Street

                                                                        Tampa, FL  33612

                                                                        (813) 972-4694

                                                                        fzerla@verizon.net 

